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I had a meeting with Anita Erickson at the Village Safe Water office in Anchorage on June 23rd, 
This meeting was to evaluate the feasibility study in relocating the Sewer Lagoons from the 
Airport property to the City owned property. Lease agreement will expire in 2027.

We have just received an award for a Capital Improvement Project planning grant of $88,000.00 
for a feasibility study through VSW to provide Fire Hydrants in the community of Aniak. This 
grant is in partnership between VSW and USDA Rural Development.

I have not heard from YK yet on negotiating the Sub-Regional Health Clinic lease. This lease up 
for renewal on March 1, 2027.

Leon Kiana
City Manager


